
     

 

 

 

4 December 2024 

 

Camp Konka news… 

Our Grade 5-7 pupils had a really fabulous time at Konka. They will 

be returning at 12h00 today. Thank you Mr Swiegers and Miss 

Mamapa for attending camp with our pupils and giving them extra 

TLC. Pictures are up on the school website. 

 

My teacher, my hero… 

We commend our teachers who have tirelessly served and taught 

our pupils throughout 2024. Please remember to thank your child’s 

teacher before you head off to your Christmas holiday. Your kind 

words are the fuel that keeps inspiring and igniting our teachers to 

push higher.  

 

Circle the date… 

We will have a Parents Meeting on the 18th of January 2025. Please keep the 

morning open to meet your child’s new teacher.  

 

 

Sweethearts… 

We are still selling off our 2024 tuck stock, and tuck prices are still discounted. 

Tuck will be open tomorrow and throughout the holidays for After Care. No pizzas 

or hotdogs will be sold this week, as we are closing tomorrow.  

 

 

Policy polishing… 

Every year our school management re-visits the school policies to check that 

what we are saying on paper is really what is happening at school. We have 

attached a document to this weekly newsletter explaining the amendments 

that have been made to certain school policies in 2024. Policies that are not 

mentioned in the attached document have not had any content changes, but 

may have been amended in formatting or spelling.    

 

 

Last word from the bursar’s desk… 

Please remember that all fees are due by the 8th of December. 

Outings and stationery fees will only be due next year (end of January), but we recommend 

that they are paid with December school fees.  

No pupil may begin schooling in 2025 with an outstanding school fees balance.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

It’s a wrap… 

It has been a very special year, filled with many precious moments and miracles. 

Thank you for your incredible support throughout.  

To our pupils leaving us at the end of this year… may the seeds of God’s goodness 

continue to grow in your lives, and may you be richly blessed going forward. 

For those staying behind… have a deeply restful holiday and a truly amazing 2025! 

 

TOMORROW IS A COMPULSORY SCHOOL DAY FOR ALL GRADES (REPORTS WILL BE GIVEN OUT). 

School closes at 10h00 tomorrow (senior primary – please rather try for a 10h20 collection to avoid 

traffic congestion). School reopens on the 15th of January 2025. After Care remains open until Friday 

the 13th of December, and reopens on Monday the 6th of January.  

 

Merry Christmas! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 

 

Classifieds… 
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